
Book Club Brunch 

Following our recent successful Book Club Brunch, the Long Island Chapter 
of the NYSSCSW is pleased to announce the next meeting of the Long 
Island Book Club.  It is scheduled for May 19, 2024, from 10:30 AM till 
Noon. 

The book selected is "The Lost Bookshop" by Evie Woods, available on 
Amazon and in the public library in both e-book and print editions. 

Evie Woods is the pseudonym for Evie Gaughan, the bestselling author of 
"The Story Collector, "The Heirloom" and the "Mysterious Bakery on Rue De 
Paris." The book is a delightful story about a mysterious, magical bookshop 
in Dublin, and the quest for a missing manuscript. This is a must read for 
book lovers.  The meeting will be held at the home of Susan Kahn, in Great 
Neck.  A light brunch will be provided. 

If interested, please contact Susan at shkahn18@optonline.net or by 
phone at 516-482-1269. 
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